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FEEDBACK LETTER
Project Title:
The impact of domain knowledge on the effectiveness of requirements engineering activities.
Student Investigator:
Ali Niknafs, School of Computer Science, 
aniknafs@uwaterloo.ca
Faculty Advisor:
Dr. Daniel Berry, School of Computer Science, dberry@uwaterloo.ca
Dear (Name of Participant),
We appreciate your participation in our study, and thank you for spending the time helping us with our research!

As a reminder, the goal of this research was to empirically investigate the impact of domain knowledge on the effectiveness of requirements engineering activities. In this study you participated in a requirements engineering activity to generate the requirements for a computer-based system. The study examined whether the prior experience of the problem domain affects the effectiveness of the requirements engineering activities. It is expected that participants with no prior experience with the problem domain would not only discover a good number of requirements, they would be more effective than those who are expert in the domain. 

Based on the information you provided in the first session, you were assigned to one the two groups: domain-aware or domain-ignorant. Those who were assigned to the domain-aware group attended a tutorial session right before the task session. This tutorial was supposed to sharpen the difference of the two groups and to bring the knowledge of the members of domain-aware group to a common level. In the next stage three teams were formed: 1) a team of subjects all drawn from the domain-aware group, 2) a team of subjects all drawn from the domain-ignorant group, and 3) a team consisted of a blend of subjects from both groups. 
Team assignments were not random in this study. The results of the Williams Creativity test were used to keep the balance from creativity point of view between the teams. 

All information you provided is considered completely confidential; indeed, your name will not be included or in any other way associated, with the data collected in the study. 
Once all the data are collected and analyzed for this research, I plan on sharing the analyzed results with the research community through seminars, conferences, presentations, and journals. If you are interested in receiving more information regarding the results of this study, or if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the e-mail address listed at the bottom of the page. If you would like a summary of the results and you did not request it when signing the consent form, please let me know now by providing me with your e-mail address. When the study is completed, I will send it to you. 
As with all University of Waterloo projects involving human participants, this project was reviewed by, and received ethics clearance through, the Office of Research Ethics at the University of Waterloo. In the event you have any comments or concerns resulting from your participation in this study, please contact Dr. Susan Sykes at 519-888-4567, Ext. 36005.
 We really appreciate your participation, and hope that this has been an interesting experience for you.
Sincerely,

Ali Niknafs

David R. Cheriton School of Computer Science
University of Waterloo
519 888 4567, x32988
